
March 4, 2025 

Tuesday, March 4, 2025, the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met to discuss the County 5-Year 

Road Program at 6:00 p.m. with Supervisors Talsma, Nearmyer and Cupples present and accounted for; 

Chairman Talsma presiding. 

Engineer, Mike Frietsch reviewed the County 5-year Program. Mike reviewed the bridges that the 

county plans to replace along with the roads that will be paved. The plan reflects from FY2026 to FY 2030.  

Motion by Talsma, seconded by Nearmyer to adjourn the Tuesday, March 4, 2025, County 5-year 

Road Program meeting of the Jasper County Board of Supervisors. 

YEA: NEARMYER & TALSMA   

 

__________________________________              __________________________________ 
            Jenna Jennings, Auditor                                           Brandon Talsma, Chairman 


